Dear Supervisor Williams,

| am one of your constituents in Yorkville.

| Hope that you and your colleagues will take quick action to rescind the Commercial Cannabis Activity
Land Use Ordinance (CCAQ)/Sect. 22.18) adopted by you on June 22, 2021.

It would be unfortunate to spend the funds and time to have this go to a vote with the people of the
county. It seems clear that a majority of county residents are not in favor of this ordinance as you have

written it.

| won’t waste your time with all the reasons why | think this ordinance is a bad idea. Except that my
main concern is that it is not specific enough in the details of what will and will not be allowed.

Please vote with your board members to rescind this ordinance and get back to the real business of
governing the county.

Respectfully,

Pam Callaghan



